
 

 

COVID-19 has certainly changed the way we do almost everything these days.  Scrip is no exception.   

 

What is Scrip?  Simply put, it is a fundraising program that offers users the opportunity to use gift cards 

for everyday shopping and give back to St. Teresa’s without spending any extra money.  Scrip is still 

available for purchase, but in an effort to reduce contact and simplify the process, everyone is encouraged 

to order online, either from your computer at www.shopwithscrip.com or from your mobile device by 

using the app called Raise Right.  www.RaiseRight.com  There are three forms of payment accepted.   

 

Ordering electronically will help us more easily keep track of orders and minimize paper.  Physical cards 

that are in stock will be sent home with your student the next school day after payment is received.  (Two 

options of payment are immediate).  Cards may be able to be made available sooner or delivered in a 

different manner if needed.  A larger variety of electronic cards are available within minutes of purchase.   

 

Order forms can be found on the school website and are helpful to reference to know which cards are 

carried in stock.  Order forms with payment can also be sent to school, but may take longer to process.  

Please use Scrip.  Since COVID changes happened in March, our school’s profits are down over 50%!   

 

Using Scrip for even your most basic shopping needs can offer St. Teresa’s $150.  That’s $100/week x 52 

weeks.  If 300 families did this, St. Teresa’s would receive $46,800 each year.  We are currently at almost 

$7,000.  We can do so much better.   

 

For assistance using or to learn more about Scrip or how you can help with the Scrip program, please 

email jeandreasen@me.com or call/text 402-525-5500.   
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